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From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2019 10:16 AM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal


Subject: Fwd: Sac Valley Accretions


FYI- I let Cathy know Derek is doing this. I will follow up with an email to you both when we get the results.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Hilts, Derek <derek_hilts@fws.gov>


Date: Wed, Mar 6, 2019 at 4:31 PM


Subject: Sac Valley Accretions


To: <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Hi Sarah,

Just wanted to let you know that I haven't forgotten about the work we discussed. Updating my

calculations of historical accretions took me longer than expected. Now I need to go pull out the

accretions that USBR CVO's forecast model has used in the past (for comparison). Hopefully no other

tasks will divert me from this interesting investigation!

Derek


Derek Hilts M.S., P.E.

US Fish and Wildlife Service

650 Capitol Mall Room 8-300

Sacramento, California 95814

Work desk phone 916.930.5633



